
Newsletter-5/28/25 

 
www.stagnesconcord.com 

1 

Principal’s Thoughts 
 The time has come to bid our 8th grade students farewell. The school community 
will gather together Thursday morning for a Mass planned by the 8th grade. After, they 
will attend a breakfast with their teachers that is hosted by the 7th grade parents. The 
students will present their final thoughts of appreciation to the teachers who taught 
them during their time at St. Agnes. Friday night the students will come together one 
final time as the Class of 2025. St. Agnes alumni will form two lines for the graduates to 
walk through on their way from the 8th grade classroom to the church. If you are an 
alumni of St. Agnes, we warmly invite you to participate in this Graduate Walk! During 
the ceremony the students will be celebrated for their accomplishments individually 
and as a class. The much anticipated 8th grade video will be viewed with many tears, 
joyful laughter and exuberant cheers. A wonderful reception, again hosted by the 7th 
grade families, will take place on the patio of Cauchi Hall also known as the 8th grade 
patio. A lot of emotion is swirling around as these students say good-bye to the 
familiarity of St. Agnes School while looking forward to the excitement and trepidation 
of high school. To the families that will also be graduating out, we extend to you a 
heartfelt thank you for the wonderful memories, your support and hard work to give 
your child a catholic education. Blessings to you all and we will miss you.  
 

 
• Last Dine Out! 

o Please join us at The Kreamery on Clayton Rd. next Wednesday, June 4 from 1pm-7pm 
for a treat to celebrate the end of another wonderful year. 

o The flyer has been posted on our website and must be presented at the time of purchase. 
o We are thankful for the 15% that will be donated back to our school! 

• Final Fundraiser of the Year 
o PACE is selling Dave & Buster’s Power Cards and we will receive $50% back! 
o Purchase a $20 card and then use it at ANY Dave & Busters Location. Sale ends 6/6. 
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• Check Your FACTS Accounts 

o Please be sure both of your FACTS accounts are paid in full before the last day of school 
on June 6th. 

o We don’t want any child to go home without their report cards or awards. 
• Final PACE Newsletter of the Year 

o Included in your envelope today is the final newsletter for the year from your PACE 
Board. This edition is dedicated to our graduates but there are plenty of pictures for you 
to view of our Spring events to recap the second half of the year. 

o Thank you to our PACE publicity chair, Mrs. Huynh for this wonderful keepsake. Job well 
done! 

• Read, Relax and Earn Returns! 
o Once again, Mrs. Cesca is offering this summer program to keep your children reading. 
o The program is simple: have your child(ren) read and accumulate the number of points set 

for their class, complete and sign the form, and return it by September 5th. Students will 
receive a coupon for a free book at the book fair (not to exceed $7.00) and a free dress 
pass! 

o A flyer with all the details can be found in your envelope. 
 

TIME SENSITIVE 
• Mark Your Calendars 

o Our last day of school will be Friday, June 6th. 
o Please plan to attend our End of the Year Prayer Service at 8:45am that includes the 

cherished Moving Up Ceremony. Memorial Scholarships will also be awarded and we will 
bid farewell to our very special staff members who will not be returning next year. 

 
† 

We pray for those who have gone home to our loving God and all those who mourn 
their passing: Fr. Luke’s mother. May Fr. Luke and his family feel God’s loving 
presence. Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord, and let perpetual l ight shine upon 
her. May she rest in peace. Amen. 
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Celebrate! 
• Bravo to Mr. Hamerson and the entire school for two wonderful performances last Thursday 

during our Spring Play. The children’s singing and dancing brought such joy! Thank you parents 
for providing the fun costumes to add to the fun! 

• What a Blast! 
o A big thank you to all parents who helped on field day! We could not have this day without 

you!  
o Many thanks to Crystal  Case (Ray Sanguinetti 3rd) who was the co-chair. Your 

organization and thoughtful implementation of Ms. Timms plan contributed to the success 
of the day! 

Schoolwide Learning Expectation 1.4: A faith-centered person living the Gospel message who 
is able to express compassion for others, locally and globally, through gifts of time, talent, and 
treasure. 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES AND EVENTS 

5/28 • Mr. Latteri’s Graduation Pizza Lunch 
5/29 • 8th Grade Graduation Mass 9am 

(Formal) 
• Graduates Breakfast and 8th Gr. Parent 

Reception 
• Scrip Sold 9am-11am 

5/30 • Graduation 7PM 
6/1 • 60th Jubilee Mass 10am  

• 60th Jubilee Jamboree & BBQ 
6/2 • Student Council Installation (Formal) 

1:15pm 
6/3 • Kinder Author Day 10am 
6/4 • Minimum Day-12pm Dismissal 

• Kreamery Dine Out 1pm-7pm 
6/5 • Minimum Day-12pm Dismissal 
6/6 • Last Day of School-8:00am-10:30pm 

• Closing of School Prayer Service and 
Moving Up Ceremony 8:45am (formal) 

6/7 • Work Party 9am-1pm 
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